
Due to increased wildfire danger, and dry vegetation. I (Chief Holinka) am issuing a burn ban that 
will go into effect immediately. Please monitor the wildfire danger by going to Wisburn website. 
Once the danger decreases, I will cancel at that time. 
  
Tony Holinka 
Shelby Fire Chief 
2801 Ward Ave. La Crosse WI, 54601 
608.788.1032 Ext 7 
  
 

https://apps.dnr.wi.gov/wisburn/#/

